
Night flight restrictions at Gatwick,
Heathrow and Stansted

The Government is currently consulting on proposals for night flight
restrictions at Gatwick, Heathrow and Stansted. The Government’s proposals
relate to:

• Environmental objectives
• The length of the restrictions
• The structure of the restrictions
• Movement limits at each airport
• Noise quota limits at each airport

The consultation can be found here: http://bit.ly/2j4uhwI. It closes on 28
February 2017.
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